
 

 

For all residents, courtesy of Forest Hills East Civic Assoc. Inc. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
             
 President:              Donna Marx          727-935-5790 
Vice-President:        Mary Thompson    727-942-0032 
Secretary:          Cheryl Williamson  727-937-4144 
Treasurer:           Cheryl Williamson  727-937-4144        
 

DIRECTORS: 
 

Stan Moretz            727-580-4725 
William Wilbern         814-701-9139 
Don Demeurers         315-491-6235 
Mel Needham             727-937-8182 

April 2019 

Meetings are held at: 
Church New Fellowship Hall Meeting Room  
Located at Corner of Berry Hill and Grand 
Blvd., Opens 6:30 PM, Meeting 7-8 PM 
Social Time:   6:30—7:00 pm 
Meeting:  7:00—8:00 pm 

Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful committed citizens can  
change the world; indeed it’s the only thing that ever has. 

                Margaret Mead 

                 

    SPEAKERS for April 2, 2019 Meeting— NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH 
AND OTHER  WAYS  TO  MAKE  OUR  COMMUNITY  SAFER.  Please plan 
to attend.  This will be a very informative and interesting meeting.  Our 2 speakers are well       
informed and experienced helping communities.  Your attendance is important to you, your family, 
and the well being of the neighborhood. 
 Thanks to all of you who continue to make our neighborhood a desirable place to live— well 
maintained homes, helpful neighbors, and supporting your civic association. 
Every homeowner has a vested interest in our subdivision, so I know you will continue to  
support our efforts.   
 If you have not paid your 2019 dues, please do.  All of our officers and board members 
are voluntary, so your dollars go to help the community—following up deed restriction violations, 
providing a central monthly forum for addressing problems and solutions for the subdivision, 
and meeting your neighbors.  See you Tuesday 
                                               Donna Marx, President  
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From Cheryl Williamson, 
Secretary-Treasurer,  
Letter to FHECA 
 

It has been my great honor to serve as  
Secretary/Treasurer for the Forest Hills 
East Civic Association.  The April meeting 
will be my last as an officer.  I wish my 
replacement the very best.  It has been an 
interesting journey, and I have made many 
friends.  
                                       Cheryl         
 
 
I know you join me in thanking Cheryl for her 
many years of service to FHECA. Her insight, 
clear thinking,  concern for and willingness    
to help others, sense of humor, and support 
will be greatly missed.  
                                                    Donna Marx 
 
                                    

Community News 
 
 

2019 DUES 
FHECA 

P O Box 3781 
Holiday, FL 34692 

 

$30.00 Per Joint Owners 
$15.00 Per Single Owners 
 

OR 
 

Drop off to a Board Member.  
Everyone on the FHECA Board works very 
hard to keep our Subdivision/Community 
well maintained and attractive. This is a goal 
I know we all share.   
 

(If you are unable to attend all meetings, we 
still need your dues.  We still do not have a 
viable solution for upkeep of the entrance—
the first impression of our subdivision.) 
Volunteers are needed to collect 2019 dues, if 
you can help, even in a limited way, contact 
us, please. 
 
 

2019 FHECA Meeting Dates 
 

April 2, 2019 
 

SUMMER BREAK 
 

September 3, 2019 
(Day following Labor Day) 

 

October 1, 2019 
 

November 5, 2019 
 

December 3, 2019 
(The Christmas Open House) 

 

ALL MEETINGS ARE ON TUESDAY 
       8 Meetings per year, 10 Newsletters 
 
 

Helpful Pasco County Websites 
 
Gardening:  
http://pasco.ifas.ufl.edu/gardening 
 
Main Web site: http://pasco.ifas.ufl.edu 
 
Free Brochures on different subjects: 
http://www.SolutionsForYourLife.com 
 
 

LIGHTING THE NEIGHBORHOOD 
      Many thanks to everyone who is 
 lighting up neighborhood!! 
       

Continue to help light up our neighborhood by 
keeping your outside garage (not porch) lights 
turned on from dusk until dawn. If you are not 
doing this now, please join us.  It is amazing how 
much more this “lights up our streets”, making a 
safer environment for all.  If  you notice a really 
dark area on your street ask your neighbor to 
join in  lighting up the area or contact me. 
     Continue to lock the vehicles in your drive-
way, even though no more burglaries have been 
reported. It’s just a good habit. 
 
         You can report  problems  by calling the  
Sheriff's office at 800-706-2488 anonymously. 
If you have reported suspicious activity 
before, do it again.  If reporting stops, it 
will be assumed the problem has been 
solved.  I was told by a Local Sheriff’s deputy 
this is important and may be the reason 
some of our biggest concerns have not been 
eliminated. 
Call 727-847-8102 for non-emergency 
 issues and remember these are answered on 
a priority basis.   
 

Child and Elder Abuse can be reported to a new 
number confidentially:   800-962-2873. 
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